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Necola Chisholm

From: Stanley Rees <stan.rees@crownland.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Wednesday, 20 July 2016 4:38 PM

To: Evelyn Craigie

Cc: Rebecca Johnson; Paul Layt

Subject: SSD 7491 Proposed Dangerous Goods Facility Warehouse 3B, Horsley Park

Attachments: Comment on SEARS -SSD  7491.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Attn Evelyn Craigie 
 
Back on 19 February 2016, I provided some comment on the subject SSD 7491 on behalf of the Local 
Office at DPI-Lands, and have recently been asked for comment. . 
 
I have received  recent information from the Exhibition of SSD 7491, but apart from the NSW DPI 
submission which addressed groundwater, I have not found reference to addressing potential contamination 
to surface waters on which I commented in February 2016. 
 
Given the proximity of the Facility to the Crown Waterway, Ropes Creek and  that Biodiversity Lot C and 
Biodiversity Lot B, both drain to Ropes Creek, there would appear to be potential for downstream 
contamination, depending on how well the Facility is managed and how well accidents/spills etc are 
contained on the site. 
 
These matters likely have already been addressed, but I forward them on, in case they have not yet been 
adequately covered.. 
 
Regards  .   
 
 
Stan Rees I Natural Resources Management Project Officer  
Lands I Department of Primary Industries 
Valentine Avenue, Parramatta 2150 I PO Box 2185 Dangar NSW 2309 
T: 9842 8327  I  E: stan.rees@crownland.nsw.gov.au 
W: www.dpi.nsw.gov.au 
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